NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT

P.O. Box #655 North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655 Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North Chelmsford Water District was held on August 5, 2024 at the Washington Street Office. The meeting was convened at 5:35 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David Irvine and Robert Leavitt, Superintendent Paul Pires, and Daysha Morell.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to accept the minutes of the June 10, 2024 Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Paul Pires spoke about the PFAS on Richardson Road and said that he has been speaking with Barry Bachrach and Tata and Howard.

Paul Pires said that they had a main break on Parkhurst Road.

Paul Pires said the work on Dunstable Road and Swain Road is all set.

Paul Pires said that Joe Caron told him that he does not want to be Foreman any longer.

Our next Meeting will be September 9, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to adjourn at 6:00 p.m. seconded by Commissioner Leavitt; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk